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TOWN HALL MEETING

There are so many questions regarding how
Hinsdale Adventist Academy will be re-opening
school in August. The parent survey that was
sent out last week was a great start for us to see
the numbers of students who will be in the
building on any given day vs. those who prefer
online learning, and it allowed us to hear your
concerns regarding safety protocols and
guidelines.

Using the survey results we have put together a
Frequently Asked Question document for you,
which will be emailed to all families in the next
few days.

In order to answer your questions, hear any
concerns you may have, and give you a glimpse
into the classroom set up, we will be hosting 3
town hall meetings next week. Teachers,
administration, and Conference officials will all be
present to answer your questions.

Families will receive an email link to the meetings
the morning of your meeting. Please take a
moment to read over the FAQ sheet before the
meeting so we can make best use of the time we
have together.

ELEMENTARY: 8/4 - 5pm
MIDDLE SCHOOL: 8/5 - 5pm
HIGH SCHOOL: 8/6 - 5pm

All meetings will be recorded and a link sent to families for those who are unable to attend.



Weltome!

We are excited to welcome our new members to the
HAA Board of Trustees and so thankful to Mike Murrill,
Ivy Posada, and Radivoj Suvacarov for their service to
Hinsdale Adventist Academy of the past few years.

Gregory W. Hann grew up in Hinsdale where his parents were
employees at Hinsdale Sanitarium. As a graduate of the 1986 Hinsdale
Junior Academy Eighth Grade Class, he is a HJA/HAA alumnus. Mary, his
wife of 18 years, is also an eighth grade graduate of HJA. Mr. Hann is a
HAA parent with a daughter in the Sophomore class and another
daughter in the fifth grade. He is passionate about basketball and is one
of the many volunteer coaches at the academy. Greg enjoys being in the
kitchen and has been known to donate his cooking skills for a good cause.
Mr. Hann has spent 23 years in Federal uniformed service, ten years with
the Army and 13 years in the United States Public Health Service. Heis
currently assigned to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services where
he works in the Medicare insurance program.

Kurt Martz is a parent of a recent senior graduate and an

upcoming freshmen student, he is also a graduate of HJA as is his wife
Arlene. He is serving as the Director of Facilities for the AMITA medical
centers and has served at various capacities over the course of many
years. Kurt has served on the HAA school board in the past and looks
forward to being able to serve our school over the course of this next
year.

Gabriel Campos is a parent of two wonderful daughters who have both
attended HAA over the years. Gabriel is a medical professional with many
years of experience. His wife Wendy has been very active at HAA offering
bible students to the young ladies in middle school and high school. We
are incredibly blessed to have the Campos' as part of the Hinsdale
Adventist Academy family.
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2020-2021 1S OPEN!

By re-enrolling now, you can help us make sure we are planning and budgeting
appropriately. We appreciate your efforts to help us make sure that the 2020-
2021 school year will be a great one for everyone.

Enrollment is simple, just log into your RenWeb/FACTS account and click the
family tab, then select "re-enrollment”, after that you just click through the

steps.

If you have any questions, feel free to call us at 630-323-9211 or email
office@haa.org

Almost 70% of students have already re-enrolled for next year!

Make sure you reserve your spot!

NEW!! COVID Safety Committee

We are so blessed to have such a dedicated group of board members at Hinsdale
Adventist Academy. Our HAA Board of Trustees has put in place a new COVID Safety
Committee which is comprised of Conference officials, medical professionals, HAA
administration and staff, and plant operations managers to ensure that HAA is meeting
all the ISBE and IDPH safety guidelines and protocols so we can provide the safest
enrironment for your children in the fall. We look forward to seeing you on August 17!

COVID-19 RELIEF FUND

So many of our school families have been affected by the

pandemic financially. We are raising money for Hinsdale .|1E
Adventist Academy's COVID Relief Fund this will help with tuition T .H!
assistance and extra expenses the school will incur due to ol &=
additional safety protocols. We would appreciate any support E BACH
you're called to give. ANY amount is much appreciated!Please

consider a tax-deductible donation to our Relief Fund for HAA gwn, me

by scanning the QR code, or text “Covid19” to (405) 374-5512



